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Reason for the Student Code of Conduct

A clear and specific Student Code of Conduct is an essential element in developing and 
maintaining a successful academic environment as well as ensuring schools are safe spaces for 
students, staff, and the public. 

As the expectations for student achievement increase, a Student Code of Conduct becomes 
increasingly important as a central element in the creation of the safe and caring environment 
necessary for student success. To be effective, a Code must:
• Explain expectations for behavior so that all members of the school community can fully 

understand them
• Provide fair and consistent guidelines for consequences to be applied when behavioral 

incidents do occur



Input on SY2025-26 Code of Conduct
ARS § 15-843:  The Governing Board, in consultation with the teachers 
and parents of the school district, shall “prescribe rules for the discipline, 
suspension and expulsion of pupils.”

• Associate Superintendents
• District Administrators who work with student discipline
• Principals 
• Assistant Principals
• Superintendent’s Advisory Councils
• Staff members who work with student discipline



Code of Conduct
Policy Manual changes reflect the transition from
ASBA Policy library to The Trust



Updating Violations 
and Information

Code of Conduct
Annual Code of Conduct Review



Review of violations involving 
serious offenses and involve 

substantial injury.

Code of Conduct
Annual Code of Conduct Review



Code of Conduct

Removing redundant 
language or updating 

wording that had 
previously resulted in 

confusion.



Code of Conduct

For Students:
“To support focused learning, cell phones and personal 
devices must be off and away during the school day unless a 
teacher or administrator gives permission. This follows 
Arizona’s new state law HB 2484 (A.R.S. §15-120.05), which 
limits student device use during school hours.”

For Parents:
“In compliance with Arizona state law HB 2484, students are 
not permitted to use cell phones during the school day unless 
approved by a teacher or administrator. This helps maintain a 
focused and distraction-free learning environment for all 
students. 
 
If you need to contact your child during the school day, please 
call the school's main office for assistance.”
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https://www.azleg.gov/legtext/57leg/1r/laws/0053.pdf
https://www.azleg.gov/legtext/57leg/1r/laws/0053.pdf


Questions?


